
 
 

Monday 30 September 2019 

 
What’s your vision for Glen Eira? 

 
 

Have you ever stopped to think what Glen Eira will look like in the future? 

Glen Eira City Council is developing a Community Vision and is keen to hear about local values, needs and 
aspirations. 
 
Over the next five months, we want to hear your views on what the future of Glen Eira could and should look 
like. This will help us understand: 
 

• what you like about Glen Eira and what you think needs to change;  
• where you see yourself living, working, spending your social time; and  
• how you would like the environment you spend your time in to look and feel. 

 
Commencing in October, we have a broad range of activities proposed to help us connect with you, including 
pop-up engagements in community locations and at key events, surveys and workshops. 
 
For further information, visit www.haveyoursaygleneira.com.au 
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       03 9524 3411 or 0409 169 275 
 
GLEN EIRA CITY COUNCIL 
CORNER GLEN EIRA AND HAWTHORN ROADS, CAULFIELD, VIC 
PO BOX 42, CAULFIELD SOUTH 3162 
P 03 9524 3333 • F 03 9523 0339 
GLENEIRA.VIC.GOV.AU 

 


	Monday 30 September 2019

